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Flotilla - Cable 

 

 

10cm  CAB0701                25cm  CAB0702                  50cm  CAB0703               Dock  CAB0700 

 

 

These cables are perfect for connecting your Flotilla modules to the Dock, and the Dock to your 

computer. They're high-spec cables, designed specifically to deal with the higher currents that 

the Flotilla components can draw, and we've even stamped the Flotilla logo onto the moulded 

plastic connectors. 

The blue Flotilla ropes (micro B to micro B) come in three different lengths - 10, 25, and 50cm - 

depending on what your project needs, be it a robot or a Noisemaker synth. 

There's also the red Dock cable, which is a high quality USB A to micro B cable, for connecting 

your Flotilla Dock to your computer. 
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